
Product End of Life Notice 

  Socle Technology Corporation 

 

 

 Purpose 
Sharp Corporation has advised that the following part numbers will be going 

EOL due to restructuring of Sharp’s optoelectronics business. 

 

Before EOL occurs, customers may place Last Time Buy (LTB) orders until the 

end of March, 2020. 

 

Part number Category 
Date of LTB 

(Last Time Buy) 

Date of LTS* 

(Last Time Ship) 

Alternative 

part 

GP1A52HRJ00F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1A52LRJ00F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1A53HRJ00F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1A58HRJ00F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1S51VJ000F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1S52VJ000F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1S53VJ000F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

GP1S58VJ000F Photointerrupter March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 None 

S2S4BY0F Phototriac Coupler March 31, 2020 July 31, 2020 S2S4AY0F 

 

Last Time Buy (LTB) Purchase orders for the above products will be regarded 

as non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). 

 

(*) Last Time Ship (LTS) date for these parts will be: July 31, 2020. This date 

may be extended at the sole discretion of Socle Technology Corp. to 

accomodate Sharp factory lead time for the LTB orders. 

 

 Official Date of EOL 

After the LTB Date of March 31, 2020, Sharp will continue production for 

approximately one year in order to complete the LTB orders. The parts will 

become officially EOL on March 1, 2021 or whenever production of LTB orders 

has ended. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this End-of-Life notification, please 

contact your Socle representatives at: Socle_Sales_NA@socle-tech.com 


